
 

 

DATE: 19.07.2023                                                                                                   DAY: THURSDAY 

 

NOTICE 

Dear Parents/Guardian, 

 

It is hereby notified to all that the Parent -Teacher Meeting (PTM) is 

scheduled on 22nd July, 2023 (Saturday) at our School premises from 7am-

11am. 

Copies of Unit Test-I/Periodic Test -I will be shown only on the said PTM 

date. 

The regular classes will remain suspended on 22nd July, 2023(Saturday). 

Students must accompany their parents in their School Uniform only. 

 

Thanks! 
SXHS BANKURA 


